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NOTICE OF ERRATA 
APL 23-018 (OPM)  

Issued on October 4, 2023 

The Department of Managed Health Care hereby provides notice of the following 
typographical errors in All Plan Letter (APL) 23-018 (OPM) – RY 2024/MY 2023 
Provider Appointment Availability Survey NPMH Provider Follow-Up Appointment 
Initial Performance Target for Corrective Action (Issued on August 17, 2023): 

• In the first paragraph, the citation to the title 28 CCR 1300.67.2.2 (as amended 
on April 25, 2023) should reference subsection (c) not (a). The citation should 
read as follows: “(Section 1367.03(a)(5)(F) & (H) and Rule 1300.67.2.2(c)(5)(F) & 
(H).)” 

• In footnote 2, the citation to the Health and Safety Code section 1367.03 should 
reference subsection (a) not (c). The citation should read as follows: “(Section 
1367.03(a)(5)(H) and Rule 1300.67.2.2(c)(5)(H).)” 

If you have any questions about this notice, please contact the Office of Plan Monitoring 
at TimelyAccess@dmhc.ca.gov. 
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